
the Fourth U.S.-China Governors Forum

Brief introduction

To further promote U.S.-China sub-national exchanges, the 

CPAFFC plans to hold the Fourth U.S.-China Governors Forum in 

Chengdu, Sichuan Province, on May 22 and 23, 2018. Themed on 

“China and the United States with Shared Future and Common 

Interest”, the forum will focus on promoting common development 

and prosperity of our two countries.

The U.S.-China Governors Forum is an important sub-national 

exchange mechanism between our two countries. Three forums and 

two round dialogues have been held in the U.S. and China since the 

Forum was launched in 2011. It provides a platform for governors of 

our two countries to share understanding, exchange views and 

generate pragmatic sub-national cooperation. In addition to the 

participation of governors and government officials, business and 

other sectors are also important part of the Forum.


